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January Regional Meetings in Europe and the Americas
The 2011 annual regional meetings for member clubs and a few 
invited prospective clubs were held in London and in San 
Francisco in late January. Members with login credentials can 
read the reports in the private members-only section by clicking 
on Europe and Americas. A phone meeting for the Asia-Pacific 
region is being held in early Feburary.

eNEWS - the Electronic Newsletter
This occasional electronic newsletter from ICOYC – International Council of Yacht Clubs is being sent to the selected 
delegates of the member clubs of ICOYC via the email facilities of the ICOYC website, www.icoyc.org. If you do not 
want to receive these correspondences, please contact your club’s representative to ICOYC and ask to be removed from 
the mailing list. You can also use the opt-out function at the bottom of this letter.

NOTE: Some of the links are to the private pages and require a login username and password. Read more about this in 
the paragraph "Have You Logged Into...".

The New Website is Available!
The new ICOYC website is provided to ICOYC by Clubessential and has been available for viewing since early January 
2011. The public has a general overview of ICOYC and its functions, while the private side of the website is only 
available to logged in members. It contains member-specific information, presents the findings of the annual forums, 
displays selected events of member clubs and ICOYC, provides a member directory, and facilitates a (very) private online
discussion group hosted by Facebook.

Forum 2011 in Seattle
Mark your calendar for August 31-September 3, 2011, for 
the 2011 Commodores Forum in Seattle, Washington, USA. 
The Seattle Yacht Club is hosting the 2011 forum and planning is 
well underway. A guest reservation form is available here and 
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special hotel rates at the Seattle Fairmont Olympic Hotel are 
available here. NOTE: these special room rates are only available until the end of February, so make your reservations 
now!

Cruise in the Pacific Northwest
Following the 2011 Forum in Seattle, join us on a fantastic ten day cruise through 
the American San Juan Islands and the Canadian Gulf Islands and Victoria, British 
Columbia. The cruise is hosted jointly by Seattle Yacht Club and Royal Vancouver 
Yacht Club. Charter boats, both power and sail, are available at discounted rates. 
The cruise is limited to 30 boats, so sign-up early to take part in a cruise through 
the lovely waters of the Pacific Northwest. More details, including the itinerary 
and suggested daily routes, can be found on the Seattle Yacht Club’s Forum Cruise
website.

Have you Logged Into the New Website or are Having Problems?
If you have not received the “Welcome New User” email message containing your 
login credentials, drop a message to WebEditor@icoyc.org and an email will be sent 
to your registered email addresses ( ##EMAIL1## and ##EMAIL2##).

Problems with the website may be resolved by going to Home/Website Help and 
reading the help information.
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